
 

 

No. :  003/UN6.C9/TU/MKB/2020                                               January 6, 2020 

Subject : Board of Editor's Decision  

 

Dear Authors, 

 

Thank you very much for your interest in publishing your work in Majalah Kedokteran 

Bandung. Due to an increasingly high number of submission causing a large backlog of 

papers awaiting publication and based on our preliminary screening, we regret to inform 

you that your manuscript entitled: Iron as Preoperative Antituberculosis Suplement 

Increase Interleukin-12 Level in Spinal Tuberculosis and Iron Deficiency Patient, it is 

currently not possible for us to further consider your manuscript for publication in the 

Majalah Kedokteran Bandung (MKB).                                                                                              

 

Although your paper is not considered a high priority paper for MKB, we find that your 

paper is interesting; thus, would like to help you to publish it in a more suitable journal. 

Hence, we would like to offer you to transfer your paper to Jurnal Anestesi Perioperatif, 

which is also indexed on SINTA as S2, which meets the requirement for claiming the credit 

score into your performance as a lecturer.  

 

We appreciate your support of MKB and look forward to receiving another submission from 

you in the near future.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 
Ahmad Faried, dr., SpBS(K)., Ph.D 
Editor-in-Chief 
 

 


